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255-7571 AREA CODE 505 1420 CARLISLE BLVD., N.E. ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87110

September 10, 1976

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

We received your letter of August 30 regarding our
Connie 5-21 well. Arrangements have been made to
repair the casing and action will be taken by
September 15,

Please contact us if there is any additional
information you need.

Sincerely yours,
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George T. Slaughter
President
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